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Ittoqqortoormiit - Holbæk
1.May-17.May 2023 6.grad school trip to Denmark

To Oxen Expedition Engagement Network

We hereby send a big thank you from the management, teachers and students, for your
commitment, support and time to our project.

On our visit to Denmark, we have been far and wide, the students have made new friends
and experiences that would not have happened without you.

We have visited the Greenlandic Representation, the Greenlandic House, Rundetårn, Zoo
Copenhagen, Tivoli and Strandlyst Kartofler. We have sailed the canal cruise in
Copenhagen, and with the wooden ship Hjalm in Holbæk, as well as bowling for the first time
at City Bowling. The students have n been swimming in the pool almost every day at the
campsite, Camp One in Holbæk, and not least, together with our new friendship class, we
have created new bonds between Danish and Greenlandic children, a bond that is
maintained through various social media. Together with them, Circus Kæphøj has been
explored, the students have had the pleasure of Holbæk Sportsby's swimming pool, given a
tour of prisoner life in Greenland at the National Museum in Copenhagen and then they have
experienced a completely ordinary school day with the students from the friendship class at
Holbæk Private Real School. It all ended with personal training and football shoes by Morten
Rutkjær, coach of the Greenlandic national football team.

Our purpose for the trip was to strengthen the students' own experience with and of the
Danish language and culture, and to expand their worldview and understanding of the world.
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For our part, we have seen the students grow with the language, the friendships and the new
experiences, more than we had hoped. They have come home with a full backpack which
they have been looking forward to coming back and sharing with everyone here in
Ittoqqortoormiit throughout the trip.

Again, thank you very much, we hope and cross our fingers that in the future we can give
more students from Ejnar Mikkelsenila Aluarpia the opportunity for the same experience, and
look forward to a possible continued collaboration.

Qujanar/Qujanaq/Thank you

Jonathan Petersen (Principle) Camilla Fich Andersen (Teacher) 6.th grad


